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Dear Parents/Carers
Online Access to Oxford Owl for Home
During this period of school closure, you may find it useful to access resources available on the Oxford Owl for Home.  This website provides a hub of advice, teaching tools and resources to help you to support your child during this time. The website provides online access to an eBook library. This website is free to subscribe to and all you need to register is an email address.
Instructions to register to Oxford Owl for Home
· Access to Oxford Owl for Home is available from: https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/
· Register for the eBook library using your name, email and your child’s DOB
· Oxford Owls for Home will then send you a confirmation email, when you receive this click on the link and this will provide access to the eBook library
Once you have access to the online eBook library then you and your child will be able to enjoy a range of online texts and related play activities.
In addition, the Kid’s Activities section provides a selection of fun maths games, times tables activities and a section on Roald Dahl.
We hope you find this useful when supporting your child at home.
Keep safe and well
Auchinraith Primary School



